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Harrodsburg First Main Street Program
Announces Downtown Revitalization Award Recipients
Harrodsburg First Main Street Program presented awards for excellence in downtown revitalization at the annual meeting on Thursday at Studio G, on Main Street in Downtown Harrodsburg.  Executive Director Julie Wagner explains, “Each of our awards reflect one of the Four Points of Main Street which are the pillars of our organization; and recognizes an individual or group that exemplifies the principles of downtown revitalization.”
This year’s award recipients are:
Organization Award – Volunteer of the Year – Leslie Bosse for giving her leadership, time and talents toward the revitalization of downtown Harrodsburg.

Board Member Noel Turner shared with the crowd, “over the past six years, Leslie Bosse has given both time and talents to downtown Harrodsburg and Harrodsburg First.    Just some of her contributions include:
· Implementing the spring cleanup and summer flower planting program

· Singlehandedly moving the potted palms in and out each fall and spring  to protect them from freezing – oftentimes doing this alone;  

· She can be seen weeding and watering plants in Olde Towne Park at all hours as well as picking up trash and debris;

· I’ve seen her on a ladder hanging banners and fixing wreaths;

· And no one can sweep up cigarette butts better than Leslie Bosse!

I do not know how we will replace her!  We want to say Thank You to Leslie Bosse for her years of service to downtown and to Harrodsburg First – your leadership and input will truly be missed on the board.”

Design Award – LouElla’s on Main - for excellent merchandising, storefront design and contributing  to the aesthetical enhancement of the downtown district 
Board member Leslie Bosse stated, “This year’s Award Recipient made such an impact on the downtown look – there was no question that this business was most deserving of this award!     For months we speculated what was going into 106 S. Main.  The brown paper hid the transformation underway behind the windows.  When the paper was removed, the sign installed and the storefront unveiled – we were in awe of the transformation!  LouElla’s on Main took a standard, ordinary storefront and made it a welcoming space that invites the customer into the store from the moment they spot the black and white drapery at the sidewalk.”
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Economic Restructuring Award – Auto Kustoms – for their investment in downtown Harrodsburg that contributes to the local economy by employing and bringing new people to the district each day.
“A community cannot grow without local investment and the commitment from businesses to create economic activity.   This year’s recipient has quietly built a tremendous business that is growing and bringing new people into the district as they seek their one-of-a-kind services.   

As local business owners, these individuals are not only smart business owners, they are super creative and have built a successful following in what we consider the most fitting location for their business… the former NAPA Autoparts building.   Auto Kustoms takes traditional materials and creates luxurious patterns and stitching that has car and boat enthusiasts and even an occasional airplane seeking their services – and coming from all over to get it!   We applaud their investment in downtown Harrodsburg and salute the economic engine they have built – as it’s having an economic impact on the district.   Thank you Auto Kustoms for choosing downtown Harrodsburg.”
Promotion Award – Ragged Edge Community Theatre - for their continued protection and promotion of our local history.
Goldie Goldsmith Vigneri shared this, “The promotion award is presented to the business or organization that creates a positive image for the community, brings traffic and visitors into downtown and improves consumer and investor confidence in your commercial district.  In other words – the Promotion Award recognizes those businesses and groups who positively promote downtown Harrodsburg.  

Harrodsburg First recognizes the important relationship that must exist between downtown development and the Arts.   An Arts presence is essential to any successful downtown effort.   


This year’s recipient always works to build community pride through their efforts to keep the Arts alive – and always has some activity underway.  Whether it is auditions, practice or even just building a new set, the Ragged Edge Community Theatre is continually bringing people to Main Street.      Operating a small, community theatre is no small feat – and with the leadership of Allen Barlow, our local theatre is growing and becoming more successful each year!  This year alone, they sold out all shows for Joseph and the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat and promise to do the same in 2019 with Mamma Mia.    

Tonight we recognize The RAGGED EDGE THEATRE for their hard work, successful productions and longstanding efforts to bring people into the downtown district through the promotion of the arts.”

 2018 Annual Reinvestment Statistics (Jan – October) were announced:

3 new businesses

4 new jobs (net)

3 buildings received renovations

Harrodsburg First tracks the investment made into the district.  We are proud to announce that since we were founded in 1987, over $36,000,000 invested in the downtown through Public/Private investments.

“These numbers are incredible, and we are especially proud to see our vacancy rate reduced, with twelve new businesses this year” professed Noel Turner.  

Harrodsburg First 2018 Accomplishments:

· Agreed to manage the organization of the community Christmas Parade and downtown decorating 

· Renovation of Olde Towne Park

· Installation of four sculptures, bringing public art to Main Street

· Continued the façade grant program to aid property owners in building preservation.   

· Thanks to Studio G, we held our second “Frozen on Main Street” delighting children with a winter wonderland

· Underwent a program assessment with an outside consultant

· We continue to work with the Tourist Commission on bringing a Wayfinding system to Harrodsburg

· Trick or Treat on Main and our Spooktacular Halloween Parade were both successful events 
· Oktoberfest …. 
Where we even brought a ferris wheel to Main Street!
After the election of the 2018 new board members, Spokesman Noel Turner expressed his gratitude to our elected officials and membership for their continued support.                                         
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